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Salisbury Recreation Committee Meeting Minutes July 24, 2021 

Salisbury Recreation Committee 
Maplewood Ball Field 

Meeting Summary 
July 24, 2021 

 
 

 
 

Chairman - April Rollins Present Member- Kathleen Doyle Present 
Vice-Chairman - Dave Kelly Present Member- Mike Broas Present 

Secretary - Jocelyn Henry Present   
    

    

 
Open Meeting:  Chairman April Rollins opened the meeting at 9:03 am.   

 
Meeting Minutes:  Member Kathleen Doyle made a motion to approve the minutes of October 
13, 2020. Member Mike Broas seconded; the motion passed with all in favor.  
 
Fireworks and donation of remaining funds:  Annual fireworks display will be held at 

Maplewood Ball Field on September 11th, at dusk. Kathleen Doyle will organize a flag football 
game for the kids before the fireworks.  Nancy Hayden is organizing the fund raising for the 
annual fireworks display. April explained that all donations for the fireworks need to be 
accepted by the Selectmen and will be noted in the Board of Selectmen meeting minutes. A 
discussion took place about accepting those donations into the Recreation Revolving fund and 
paying for the annual FW display out of that fund.  All donations from now until September 
would go into the fund and any money remaining after the display was paid for would remain in 
the Recreation fund.  Member Doyle asked if Nancy Hayden would become a member of the 
Recreation Committee?  April responded that the Rec. committee is a 5-member committee 
and there are no vacancies at this time.  Kathleen Doyle thinks it is a 7-member committee.  
April is sure it is a 5-member committee and the change to a 7-member would require a 
warrant article vote at Town Meeting.  April agreed to verify this information. Chairman Rollins 

made a motion for the Recreation Committee to sponsor the annual fireworks and accept the 
donations into Recreation Revolving Fund. Vice Chair Dave Kelly seconded; motion passed with 

all in favor.   
 
Old Home Day Co-ed Softball game:  Kathleen will organize the teams; Dave and Jocelyn will be 

available to help. April may not be available that day. 
 

Playground Equipment and Bleachers- LWCF Grant Update:  The playground construction is 
almost complete. April Rollins has organized several volunteers to complete the assembly 

today. April is also working on the spreadsheet to submit for the grant reimbursement. 
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Other Business: April confirmed the donation of $1500 from Joan Young has been accepted 
into the Recreation Revolving fund. This money will be used to construct a batting cage in the 
spring of 2022.  The cage has not been ordered yet. Kathleen Doyle will order the netting for 

the cage and the pipes will be purchased locally. 
 

 
Adjournment:  Kathleen Doyle made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Dave Kelly, motion 
passed with all in favor. Meeting adjourned at 9:15 AM. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted by:   
Jocelyn Henry, Secretary 
 
 

 

April Rollins, Chairman 


